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Feb 21, 2025 
 

Next Week at a Glance 

February 24 - 28 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Feb 24th  Community Assembly – 9am (All are welcome) 

Tuesday, Feb 25th  Basketball 2:55- 4 

Wednesday, Feb 26th  
Pink Shirt Day – assembly at 1pm (All are welcome) 

Choir 2:45-4:15 

Sushi Fu Restaurant Night- SUSHI FU 

Thursday, Feb 27th  
Feeding Futures 8:40am 

Student Led Conferences- Early Dismissal 1:45 

NO Craftng today 

Friday, Feb 28th  Pro-D (No School) 

 

REMINDER: All students need to be picked up at 1:45pm on Thursday. 
 

New Information 
 

Our school is taking part in the Heart & Stroke Jump Rope for Heart 

fundraiser.  On Monday students will attend the  Kick Off 

Assembly.  Attached is information about fundraising online:  

 https://www.heartandstroke.ca/-/media/jump/how-to-register-your-

child-for-jump.pdf 
 

How to Register your Child for Jump Rope for Heart 

Search for your school. Once found, click “Register”. Tip: If you cannot find your school, 

remove an accent or punctuation. For example: change “École” to “Ecole” or “St.” to “St”. 

www.heartandstroke.ca 

  

The Jump Rope for Heart event will happen on Friday, March 14th.  We hope all students 

will start practicing their skipping! 

  

On Monday, February 24, please send your child to school with a LABELLED skipping rope 

that they can keep at school until March 14th.  Please note that students in Kindergarten 

will be receiving a new skipping rope, so they will not have to bring their own. 

https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1592?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20Elementary%20(Tuesdays)%20-%20R1ZE%20Basketball%201-5
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1655?type=program#Gr-1-5%20Cedar%20Drive%20(Wed):%20Choir
https://sushi-fu.ca/
https://www.heartandstroke.ca/-/media/jump/how-to-register-your-child-for-jump.pdf
https://www.heartandstroke.ca/-/media/jump/how-to-register-your-child-for-jump.pdf
https://www.heartandstroke.ca/-/media/jump/how-to-register-your-child-for-jump.pdf
http://www.heartandstroke.ca/


  

February 26th is Pink Shirt Day.  This is international Pink Shirt 

Day which began in Eastern Canada!  All students are encouraged 

to wear pink to show support and celebrate human diversity. There 

is an assembly at 1pm and everyone is welcome to join us. 

 

 
Pancake Breakfast Volunteers 
Cedar Drive is hosting a second annual school Wide Family Pancake 

Breakfast March 7th with our local fire fighters at 9:00 a.m. We 

will need parent volunteers to help with set up and to hand out 

food (pancakes, oranges bananas, syrup, etc.). Let Mrs. Coutino or 

Mrs. Thurbide know if you can volunteer.  If you can help, kindly 

arrive at 8:10 a.m.  You can bring your kids. It will be a fun filled 

community event! Email jthurbide@sd43.bc.ca and scoutino@sd43.bc.ca . 

 
 

 
 

CEDAR DRIVE ELEMENTARY FUNDRAISER – buy tickets here 
 

New games have been added.   
  

 
 
 

The Port Coquitlam Minor Lacrosse Association is hosting their annual 

Fun Lacrosse “Try-It” sessions starting Monday March 3rd until 

Wednesday March 5th. These sessions are free of charge and open to 

all elementary school students in the Port Coquitlam community 

interested in playing lacrosse. All sessions are at the Port Coquitlam 

Community Centre from 5-6pm in the green rink. 
 

 
 

 
Cedar Drive had their “Orangearama” fundraising event for B.C. Children’s Hospital 

Oncology Department this week. If you didn’t have a chance to donate and would still 

like to here is Graedon’s Tribute Page.   
 

Graedon’s Tribute Page - Donate Here 
 

mailto:jthurbide@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:scoutino@sd43.bc.ca
https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Cedardrive
https://secure.bcchf.ca/SuperheroPages/main.cfm?Event=WOT&Member=18177


  

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

 

Fundraiser Restaurant Night- SUSHI FU 
Wednesday Feb 26th  
 
Mention Cedar 

when placing your order for dinner 20% of Cedar Sales will 
be kicked back to the school. 
 

 

 We want your books!   
(Please keep in mind while Spring cleaning and purging)  After Spring Break we will 
have boxes set-up at the front door,  to accept all ages- kids, youth and adult books.  
This is PAC’s Earth Day initiative this year, to help reuse! 
The PAC will host a Pop-up book shop to sell the books for $1-$3.  It will be a great 
time for Cedar families to stock up on summer reading material! 

 
 
 

Friday March 7th we will be 

collecting Loonies and Toonies 

for this year’s Charity of 

Choice- The Mighyt Warriors 

Foundation!  

Wear your PJ’s to school and 

bring some change if you can! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 

https://sushi-fu.ca/


  

 


